
P&F contacts:

Chairperson - 

Jonathon Egan

liwarapfpresidentgmail.com

liiwarpfvice@gmail.com

Treasurer - 

Andrea Finneran

liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com

LADs Committee

lliwaraladsgmail.com

Classroom Reps Coordinators

liwaraclassreps@gmail.com

Trybookings

lliwaratrybookingsgmail.com

Secretary - 

Leanne Winnan

liwarapf@gmail.com

All enquiries should be directed to

the P&F secretary.

P&F meeting: 19 November

Christmas stall: Friday 22

November in undercover area,

08:00 to 08:45

F A M I L Y  M A T T E R S
Dear families,

Below is a snapshot of the events that have taken place over the
course of the year. What a full, memorable year 2024 has been!
Only possible thanks to our amazing parents, families and
teachers. Thank you for every donation, every bit of time
volunteered, all of the support for these events! All of this to keep
our community a beautiful place to be.

 

P&F Meetings 
are held every 

term in weeks 2

and 7 at 7pm in

the Liwara Hall.

All are invited to

attend.

Upcoming events:

THANK YOU to the
incredible parents who

made these events happen!
What an awesome year
2024 has been for the
Liwara community!


